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Catrine Compliments 

We’ve started a new whole school wellbeing initiative called “Catrine Compliments”. 
Every day a pupil in each class is selected as V.I.P. (Very Important Pupil) and they 
have loads of special responsibilities and privileges that day. They also receive lots of 
lovely Catrine compliments from their teachers and classmates, which they will bring 
home to share with you. 

Assemblies 

With the changes to Covid-19 
guidelines, we will be starting our 
weekly assemblies back up from 
Monday 28th February. It’s been 
nearly two years since we’ve all 
been together as a whole school 
so we’re looking forward to it! 

Over the next few weeks we will 
be working through our School 
Values, focussing first on        
Respect with an emphasis on the 
high standards of manners      
expected throughout the school, 
playground and dinner hall. 

Reminders 

Thank you for your support with our 
recent changes back to a 9.00 a.m. 
start and 3.00 p.m. finish for all    
classes. Please try to keep our main 
gate clear at all times, and only step 
forward when it’s your child’s class. 
Thanks also to the majority of      
parents/carers who are following our 
School Streets regulations—it’s  
helping to make our start and end of 
our school day safe for our pupils and 
families. 

What a wonderful first full week back after the February 
break, despite the horrendous weather we’ve been having! 


